Dear students,

as you know, you are allowed to miss up to 20% of any class. Should you miss more than that,

due to legitimate reasons such as health issues or some kind of emergency, the procedure is:

- Submit a student's request addressed to the Department of Psychology together with a

legitimate certificate of absence (submission goes through Mrs. Pisac Šumić). You can

download the request from the web page of the Department of Psychology.

- If the request is approved, contact the course teacher who will assign you independent work

in the amount appropriate, and related to the topics that you missed. The independent

assignments can be in any form that the teacher deems appropriate (e.g. written task/seminar,

an oral presentation, colloquium etc.).

This is a mandatory requirement in order to get ECTS from the course.

Kind regards